Thank You to all our families for making last month and all O
we hope you all had as much fun on our fall field trips as we
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We had so much fuv in October! we'd like +o extend a huae
its events go so smoothly. Also, for being so flexible with
schedule changes and so giving of your time awnd resources.
did. We have lots more fun scheduled in November!

. The Canton Repository
Special dates to remember: | EERAIELE
small article about
Reading with your
childrew, and we wanted
+o share i+ with you:

Thanksgiving Gathering

MWF Program-Look out for a letter about our
Thanksgiving Gathering on Friday November
15th.

‘Everyone is busy and it
Thanksgiving Break often seems impossible to

There will be no school on November 22-27. squeeze one more thing

We will resume class on Tuesday November into the day. That’s a
28. fact, but here’s another

one: unless we connect
with our children several
times a day, there is a

We have received our school shirts and we strong risk that we will
are so excited to wear them! Our first School not know who our children
D Pride Day will be Monday/Tuesday November are, what they need, or
20/21. how to help them grow.
One simple way to spend
time with your children is
to read together. Twenty
We had a successful fundraiser, and we can’t minutes of reading aloud
thank you enough for your ongoing generosity. to your child every day
Don’t forget to make plans to pick up your items will accomplish more than
on WEDNESDAY November 15th after 10:30am.
Many items arrive frozen, and we don’t have the
freezer space to store it, so if your child isn’t at :
school on a Wednesday, you will want to make dgy, make t,'me to co’nnect
arrangements to have someone stop by that day with your kids. TPey e
and pick up your order. counting on you.

School Pride Day

Fundraiser

you can ever measure. No
matter how hectic your
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News amd Reminders

Reminder that tuition is due by the 5th of every month. A $25 minimum late fee is
applied to any payment after that date.

Enormous thank you to every one of our parents who helped make our Harvest
parties so fun! The kids had a blast, and we couldn’t do it without you!

T/Th Program: Thanksgiving Open House: On November 21, Grown-ups can come
in at 11:00 to join their child at school! Students will be able to show you around our
school wing, show you their artwork, take a nice fall picture with you, and share a

harvest snack together, before leaving at 11:30 as usual to begin your Thanksgiving

info.cbc mail.com

our students. If you choose to have your child screened in this area, the

holiday!

. We currently have openings in our T/Th program for 3’s and young 4’s. It’s not too
late! If you know anyone who is interested, please have them email us at

% cost is $22
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A specialist will be coming this month to provide speech screening for @

Our specialist does a wonderful job providing screening that fits our age

group of students. She is highly experienced and has many tools and %%
resources that help her get results despite our students being very young %‘ )
and unfamiliar with these tests. Information will come home in your child's

folder.

All of us at CBCP wish you a blessed Thavksaiving full

@ of delicions food and wonderful mewmories!
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